
 

 
 

Nursery Newsletter 
 
16th December 2021 
 
As we reach the end of our first full term, we feel so proud of all our Nursery children and 
everything they have achieved. 
 
This week we have been listening to a variety of Christmas stories, including the Nativity. We 
continued to talk about different Christmas traditions and that not everyone celebrates 
Christmas. Thank you to all the children that sent their Christmas photos to share with their 
friends and teachers throughout the week. 
 
The children really enjoyed making Christmas tree decorations, writing Christmas cards and 
making cookies. 
 
Red Acorns 
 
The children loved wrapping up presents, dressing up as elves and Father Christmas, 
exploring Christmas activities and learning new vocabulary related to this season. 
 
Blue Acorns 
 
During phonics, we continued to sing our favourite nursery rhymes. The children are now 
identifying each rhyme by matching a prop to the song and some children were brave enough 
to sing to their friends and teachers. 
 
In maths, the children have been practising counting objects with 1:1 correspondence and 
matching the quantity to the numeral.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

This weekôs Makaton sign is: 
 

Coat 
 
 
 
 
 

This weekôs song: 
 

 
Christmas songs 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


